
 

 

CORRIGENDUM FOR THE ATTENTION OF PROSPECTIVE RESOLUTION APPLICANTS OF BRYS HOTELS PVT 
LTD  

 

I, Sandeep Goel, in my capacity as the Resolution Professional of Brys Hotels Pvt Limited (“Company”/ 
“BHPL”), had invited potential resolution applicants to submit Expression of Interest (EoI) towards 
submission of a Resolution Plan for BHPL, vide newspaper advertisement published on 20th June,2019. It is 
hereby informed that the last date for submission of EoI in accordance with the invitation published on 20th 
June 2019, and this corrigendum along with necessary supporting documents is July 29, 2019. All terms, 
conditions and instructions provided in the invitation published on June 20th, 2019 will continue to apply and 
this corrigendum should be read in conjunction with the same. EOI can be submitted via email at 
bryshotels@primusresolutions.in and by post in a sealed envelope at the communication address mentioned 
below:  

CMA Sandeep Goel, (Regn. No: IBBI/IPA—003/IP-N00073/2017-18/10583) 
Resolution Professional- For Brys Hotels Pvt Ltd.  
Primus Insolvency & Resolution Pvt. Ltd. 
311, Bestech Chambers, B Block, Sushant Lok Phase I, Sector 27, Gurgaon, Haryana - 122002 

 

For further details, please Log on to  http://primusresolutions.in/brys-hotels/Form-G ( Amended).pdf 

 

 

 


